Allen County Citizen's Academy

January 26, 2015-

The Allen County Sheriff's Office Citizen's Academy is held each year to allow citizens of Allen
County the opportunity to learn firsthand how the criminal justice system functions in Allen
County. This year's Citizen's Academy will begin Monday, March 9, 2015 and will meet one
night a week for 11 weeks. Anyone interested in attending should contact Joe Losh at
419-233-5990 or losh@woh.rr.com for an application. For more information visit the website at
www.sheriffallencounty.com and click on Citizen's Law Enforcement Academy. There is no cost
to attend the academy.
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